
 

DATE:  May 14, 2019 

  

TO:  Shawna Tillery, P&R 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist   

 

DEPARTMENT:  Parks and Recreation 

 

SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Barber Park Phase 2 Maintenance Building 

                                  

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by W.C. Construction Company 

(Certified MBE) to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan.   

The contract amount is $2,270,000.00. The contract goal established for the project was MBE 

8% and WBE 7%.  Documentation submitted with the bid indicates W.C. Construction Company 

met the established goals.  

 

W.C. Construction Company has proposed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the 

following certified firm:  

 

MBE SSMC, Inc Guilford Electrical $130,000.00 5.7% 

MBE 

John Marks 

Landscaping and 

Property Maintenance 

Guilford Landscaping $41,350.00 1.8% 

WBE D&T Utilities, Inc Randolph 
Water and Sewer 

Installation 
$73,900.00 3.3% 

WBE 
S&L Painting & 

Decorating, Inc 
Forsyth Painting $13,220.00 .58% 

WBE 
Johnson Concrete 

Products 
Davidson 

Concrete Masonry and 

accessories 
$67,475.00 3.0% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

  

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Kirim McGee 

cc Gwen Carter 


